
Follow-Up on Your Recent Travel Experience 

Dear [Client's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We want to take a moment to thank you for choosing 

[Travel Agency Name] for your recent travel arrangements. We are always dedicated to 

providing our clients with the best possible service. 

As part of our commitment to continuous improvement, we would greatly appreciate your 

feedback regarding your travel experience. Your insights are invaluable in helping us enhance 

our services. 

Please take a few moments to answer the following questions: 

• How was your overall experience with our agency? 

• Did the arrangements meet your expectations? 

• What could we do to improve your experience next time? 

We value your opinion and look forward to hearing from you. Thank you once again for your 

trust in us. Please feel free to reach out if you need assistance with future travel plans! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Travel Agency Name]  

[Contact Information] 


